
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
The children have settled into their school routines very well and they 
have all been working hard this week. Well done to our Reception Class, 
who have nearly completed their first full week at school, we should take 
a moment to celebrate them as they start their educational journey. 
The weather is mixed at the moment, next week we will hopefully have 
some sunshine, however please ensure that your child has a waterproof 
coat in school everyday.  
Thank you for your continuous support, I hope that you have a lovely             
relaxing weekend,  

Best Wishes   

 

 

 

Principal  

 
 

Newsletter No.2    

Friday Worship 
You are more than welcome to join us on a Friday morning as we                
celebrate and worship together, we start our Worship at 8.55 am.                       
The children can  bring in certificates and medals for achievements                 
outside of school.  
 

Secondary School Places  
If your child is in Year 6, you should now be applying for a secondary 
school place. You should apply online to the Local Authority that you live 
in and the deadline for applications is the 31st October.  
 

Governor News  
We held our first Governing Body meeting of the academic year this 
week. Craig Taylor has remained as our Chair of Governors and Tom       
Richards has remained as our Vice Chair. You can find out more about 
the profile of our Governors and the work that they do on our school 
website.  
 

Macmillan Non Uniform Day  Friday 29th September  
Next Friday will be a Non Uniform Day in school with a 
green theme, please transfer a £1 donation to the school 
bank account towards this charity. There will be a cake 
sale at the end of the school day, organised by the School 
Council.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

95% 95% 97% 

96% 100% 96% 98% 

25th September Whole School Flu 
Vaccinations 

29th September Macmillan Non Uniform Day
– Green Theme 

13th October Non Uniform Day– 
Donations for Harvest 

20th October Harvest Service 9.00am 

24th October Parent Meetings 

25th October Parent Meetings 

27th October School closes for Half Term 

6th November School re-opens 

22nd December School closes for Christmas 
Holidays 

8th January 
2024 

School re-opens 

9th February  School Closes for half term 

19th February School re-opens 

22nd March School closes for Easter 
holidays 

8th April School re-opens 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

YR Zarah Ayeni 

Y1 Kayxen Neta 

Y2 Brynley Brookes 

Y3 Thierry Thompson 

Y4 Freddie Harding 

Y5 Georgia Roper 

Y6 Alex Warmer 

Principal Awards 


